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The student system will be unavailable due to planned maintenance from 5 p.m. to midnight

on Monday, June 27.

During this period, you will not have access to the student system (Student Home/Academic

Home). The Faculty of Continuing Education & Training registration will also be offline.

Regular services will resume once maintenance has finished. Learn@Seneca will not be

impacted.

If you have questions or concerns, please email servicedesk@senecacollege.ca.
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